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Capstone Market/Petro Canada is proud to renew their five year Business Cares commitment to 
Huntsville Hospital Foundation!  

Wednesday August 25, 2021 Huntsville Ontario: Capstone Market/Petro Canada is thrilled to announce they are 
renewing their commitment to the Huntsville Hospital Foundation’s Business Cares Program. They have continued 
their five year commitment to the Business Cares initiative because their donation is an investment in our 
community which will help improve healthcare for all residents.  
 
Capstone Market/Petro Canada, is locally owned and operated by a family of community minded partners. They are 
very supportive to many organizations, events, and fundraisers in Huntsville and the surrounding area. There are 
three locations, one in Burk’s Falls at 5 Hilltop Drive, and two in Huntsville, 59 King William Street and 2 Capstone 
Lane next to Home Depot. Each location has a variety store, and gas station. The Huntsville locations also have a 
car wash.   
 
Partner Larry Greenwood, told the Foundation: “A vibrant community survives only by its ability to care for the 
sick and injured. We must continue to not only support our Hospital but all the people that make this possible.” 
  
Huntsville Hospital Foundation in partnership with their Business Cares Committee officially launched their new 
“Business Cares” initiative in January 2016 with the goal of enrolling forty businesses in the community. They are 
very happy to report that they have surpassed their goal. Their plan is to continue with this successful imitative, as 
they have many businesses expressing interest in joining the Business Cares community. Since its inception, fifty 
four local businesses have committed to donating $25,000 or more over the next five years for Healthcare for life, 
here.  

Pat Dube Committee Chair, is joined by Committee Members Chantelle Armstrong, Katherine Craine, Mike 
Harrower and Trish Kruusmagi who are very active in pursuing new Business Cares Partners, and exploring more, 
much needed support for Huntsville Hospital.  

Pat Dube sends this message: ‘The ability of a community to invest in its own health and future for our neighbours, 
our families and everyone who visits here is evident in the support of local business leaders. I’m sure you share my 
profound gratitude to them all. We’re great when we work together – that’s Business Cares.’ 
 
Huntsville Hospital Foundation is a fundraising organization dedicated to improving healthcare services for 
residents of Muskoka and East Parry Sound. A registered charity since 1984, its mandate is to provide ongoing 
capital and education resources for Huntsville District Memorial Hospital. This will ensure our hospital and medical 
professionals have the technology and equipment they require to provide exceptional care. Find out more about the 
Foundation by visiting www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca 
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For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact: Katherine Craine – Executive Director Huntsville 
Hospital Foundation, (705) 789-2311 ext. 2492, Katherine.craine@mahc.ca 

Capstone Market 59 King William Street, Huntsville ON P1H 1E5 (705) 789-2998 
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Pictured from back left: Laura Francis, Morgan McFadyen, Jennifer McFadyen, Mary and Larry Greenwood, Kevin 
Francis, Matthew Greenwood. 

 

 


